Fabiola Cespedes Araugo Awarded Schlumberger Fellowship

Fabiola Cespedes Araujo, a doctoral candidate in electrical engineering, has received the prestigious
Schlumberger Foundation’s 2015-2016 Faculty for the Future Fellowship program.

A native of Bolivia, Fabiola’s research is focused on developing an in-vivo continuous glucose monitoring
system for critically ill patients suffering from diabetes. Her faculty advisor is Professor Stephen
Saddow.

The Schlumberger Foundation Faculty for the Future Fellowships is awarded to female citizens pursing a
PhD or postdoctoral studies in STEM at leading universities abroad. Applicants must be from a
developing country or emerging economy, who have an interest in participating in faculty life and
outreach programs to encourage you women in the sciences.

They must also be willing to contribute to the socio-economic development of the their home countries
by strengthening the faculties in their home universities, pursuing relevant research, or using their
specific expertise to address public policy matters.



